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From: Phil Reid <philreid1967@gmail.com>

Sent: 10 February 2021 11:59

To: Palmer, Leanne

Subject: Omega site development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I would like again to the home and bargains building being erected on green belt facing our property .I 
recieved a news letter today from great sankey parish council saying it's been approved you have said it's 
been sent to the home secretary for consideration .could st Helen's council have the decency to inform me of 
future information as we as residents will fight it to the end .the trees in the woods facing are property are 
protected are you planning to destroy them .I look forward to a reply many thanks .


